
 

December 22, 2021 

Today, Minister Cullen announced that Manitoba Education will delay the return to school for students 

following the winter break to January 10, 2022.  This will allow public health officials additional time to 

assess the risk of the pandemic situation in Manitoba and to allow time for any necessary changes on 

the return to school plans. 

All school staff will return on January 6th for professional learning and for school preparation. 

Rapid tests are available for K-6 students.  Communication has been sent out by individual schools for 

pick up arrangements.  Further inquiries can be sent to lhenderson@mysterynet.mb.ca. 

Wishing everyone a Safe and Happy Holiday. 
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